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The department has obtained documented information from structural engineers that the existing storm water pipes at the Days Inn are subject to possible failure due to erosion and wash out, compromising the integrity of the parking lot and potentially causing collapse at the surface level.  

The twin, 72 inch pipes are located on side _Delta_ of the structure (see photos).  

Until this situation is satisfactorily rectified, all department operations (Fire and EMS) at this facility shall be effected without crossing or parking on or near this area of hazard. Exception to this procedure shall occur only in the presence of an immediate life hazard. Companies should amend their preplans of this occupancy to reflect this change.   
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